
LENS Club Registration Form 

The lens club is a photography-based club where students can explore identity, storytelling, current 

events, science, and history through the medium of photography. Any level of expertise is welcome. 

Students may use any type of camera they wish—even cell phone cameras! Students will leave Lens club 

with a better understanding of self, the world, and how to use their camera/gift. We will cover 

photographic technique, lighting, editing, sharing, and more! 

LENS Club will meet every Monday for ten weeks in room A122. 

Registration is limited. Students are expected to attend every meeting unless there is an approved 

conflict (conflicts can be emailed to amhard1@fcps.edu).  

There is no cost to join LENS Club! LATE BUSSES WILL BE PROVIDED. 

Start date: Monday, 3/2, End date: Monday, 5/18 

Registration closes Friday February 28 or when spots are filled.  

Sponsor: Alyssa Hard (amhard1@fcps.edu) 

 

 

 

 

Name:                                                  Grade:               Camera type(s): ___________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name & Relationship:                                                                                                           . 

Parent/Guardian Email:                                                                                                                                        . 

*Sharing Policy- The photos taken for LENS Club will not be shared outside of LENS Club in any capacity 

without the consent of those photographed and the photographer. Photos taken of others during LENS 

club may not be posted to social media or any website. Violation of this policy will result in parent 

contact and potential termination from LENS Club.  

*You are responsible for all valuable items brought to school. We suggest keeping your valuables (like cameras) in 

your locker until they are needed.  

By signing below, you are agreeing to our policy: 

Parent/Guardian Signature:                                                                                      Date:                                        . 

Student Signature:                                                                                                      Date:                                        . 

Return your complete registration form to your sub school office or to Mrs. Aunon during you lunch 

period in the cafeteria. The parent listed above will receive an email confirming registration. 
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